
 

 

 

 

                                     

We, the family of St Peter’s, united in faith by God, strive to learn and 

grow together to be the best we possibly can everyday.  

 

 
                          

Newsletter Number 28                                                    April 7th 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Friends, 

 

Easter assemblies   

Thank you to all the parents who came along to watch the assemblies and 

the year 6 tableaux. I am sure you will agree with me that the children 

and staff did an amazing job. 

      

 



Year 3 

Don’t forget Y3 swimming begins on 24th April our first day back. 

  

 
 

 

Chaplaincy Newsletter  

This is a new monthly newsletter that can be found on our website. Please 

take a look at this month’s edition. 

 

 

 

Year 1 Parents  

As you are aware Phonics is a vital part of your 

child’s learning, as it helps in reading and 

writing. Your child will be completing a phonics 

screening check during the week beginning the 

12th June.   

  

 

Sainsbury’s Vouchers 

We are collecting Sainsbury’s Active Vouchers, if you shop at Sainsbury’s, 

please give your child the vouchers to put in the box in the school foyer.   
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Newsletter/website. 

Firstly thank you to those of you who read this every week. We put it on 

the website and email it out to the emails we have for you.  

The website can also be seen through a free app –Schudio School App   

then put in the postcode and all of it is on your phone for free. 

 

Easter Film 

                               

                                               
 

 

 

The children had a lovely evening watching Hop and along with the non 

uniform day, we raised £839.20 towards the coach which is paid for by 

the school to take our year 6 children to Trewern. Last year it cost us 

£2000. Thank you very much for supporting us.  

 

Attendance 

If your child is not coming into school, please call the school office by 

10am on the first day they are absent and let us know the reason. 

 

Uniform 

When we come back after Easter, all children should wear their 

summer uniform. Boys: Pale blue polo shirt and grey trousers. Girls: 

Pale blue and white check dress and white socks (no tights). Please 

make sure all clothes have your child’s name on them. 

                                        



PE Kits 

Please make sure all PE Kits are in school. Navy blue shorts, a plain white 

T shirt and black plimsolls. No loopy earrings are allowed only small studs 

which must come out for PE. 

 

 

 

Water Bottles. 

If your child brings a water bottle to school, please make sure their name 

is clearly marked on it. 

 

Contact Information 

Please make sure you keep us updated in any changes to addresses, emails 

and telephone numbers.  

 

Parent Pay 

Your child will no longer receive a hot dinner if their account is not at 

least £2 in credit.  An emergency meal could be given at Mr Craft’s 

discretion if you contact the Office before 9.30am. It is your 

responsibility to make sure your child’s parent pay is in credit at all times.       

 

Breakfast Club 

7.45am – 8.45am (last entrance at 8.30am) £2.00 per session 

 

Please make sure a responsible adult drops your children off at breakfast 

club and not an older sibling from the school who will then either go home 

or out to an adult waiting in the car. Once your child is on school premises 

they are expected to stay. 

 

 

Happy Birthday 3rd April  – 23rd April 2017 

Angeles Achi 6, Amarachi Edomobi 4, Troy Ikwueto 6, Ruth Ajidahun 7, 

Ethan Brown-Acquaye 9, Karen Mungo 10, David Ferreira 7, Kikioluwa 

Jegede 5, Enaruna igiehon 8, Chinaza Ikejimba 10, George Nwodowilly 9, 

Stephanie Okafor 10, Chychy Okoli 7, Caitlin King 8, Maria Oladipopo 10, 

Kaiden Lumbuyaka 9, Maria Rony 6, Frankie Frodsham 7, Oluwatobiloba 

Okunade 7. 

 

Party Bags 

We love to celebrate a birthday at St Peter’s. We just ask that any 

birthday cake is pre-cut and wrapped individually and party bags are not 



too heavy as they must be brought in with the child first thing in the 

morning. THEY WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED IN THE OFFICE. 

 

Please see some photos of school life on our twitter link: 

@stpetersdagenham    
 
 
 

New clubs will begin when we return 
after Easter. Your child will have been 

given a slip to confirm if they have 
been accepted into a club. Please do 

not assume your child is in a club until 
you have received a slip. 

Many thanks     
 

If your child has a morning club, please make sure they arrive in their sports 
clothes and bring their school uniform to change into. Many thanks  

          

SCHOOL REOPENS ON MONDAY 24TH APRIL 2017 

 

Monday 24th April   3.15pm-4.30pm       Y 5/6 Multisports (invitation only)   

 

Tuesday 25th April 8am                        Y2/3 Judo (invitation only) 

8am                        Y1/2 Multisports (invitation only) 

3.15pm-4.30pm       Y5/6 Netball (invitation only)  

3.15pm-4.30pm       Y2,3,4 Art club (invitation only) 

Wednesday 26th April 8am                         Y5 Gymnastic (invitation only)                          

3.15pm-4.30pm       Y3/4 Multisports             

Thursday 27th April 8am                        Choir            

8am                        Y5 Multisports (invitation only)             

Friday 28th April 

 

8am                         Y4/5 Judo (invitation only) 

8am                         Y5/6 Girls Football 

2.30pm                    Assembly  Parents welcome                    



HAPPY EASTER 

HOPE YOU ALL HAVE A LOVELY BREAK 

 

Yours sincerely,    

 

 

Mr D Craft Headteacher               

 

 



 


